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Sunday, June 2, 2019
The Ascension of the Lord
We envision a church where Jesus 
Christ is proclaimed in a way that 

when parishioners are gathered, all 
may encounter the Living Word in 

their midst.

Parish Office Hours:
Monday - Friday

8:00 am - 4:30 pm

REGULAR MASS SCHEDULE
Saturday: 5:00 pm, Sunday: 8:00 am, 10:00 am, & 6:00 pm in Spanish

No Daily Mass on Monday
Tuesday at 8 am, Wednesday at 6 pm

Thursday and Friday at 8:00 am
Reconciliation is Saturday 4:00 pm - 4:45 pm, 
Sunday 5:00 pm - 5:45 pm, or by appointment

We extend a warm welcome to 
all our guests and visitors who have 
graced us with their presence at 
today’s liturgy. We hope that you 
feel at home here; please let us 
know if we can be of any assistance 
while you are with us. 

WELCOME

HEARING IMPAIRED

For those with moderate hearing 
difficulties, hearing assistance units 
are available in the Fellowship Hall 
behind the Sanctuary.

continued on last page  

DIOCESE OF JEFFERSON CITY
OFFICE OF THE BISHOP

BISHOP’S MONTHLY 
PRAYER INTENTION

“For those with summer 
vacations and family gatherings; 
that the Sacred Heart of Jesus and 
the Immaculate Heart of Mary may 
guide and protect our families as we 
experience the beauty of creation, 
the love of family and friends, 
and the opportunity to renew and 
refresh our minds, bodies and 
spirits.”

“Por todos aquellos en 
vacaciones de verano y reuniones 
familiares. Que el Sagrado Corazón 
de Jesús y el Inmaculado Corazón 
de María guíe y proteja a nuestras 
familias al disfrutar de la belleza de 
la creación, el amor de la familia y 
los amigos y la oportunidad para 
renovar y refrescar nuestras mentes, 
cuerpos y espíritus.”

Todos los domingos a las 6:00 pm.
El último miércoles del mes a las 

6:00 pm.
La reconciliación es el sábado de 
4:00 pm a 4:45 pm, domingo de 
5:00 pm a 5:45 pm, o con cita.

Por favor, consulte el folleto para las 
noticias en español.

MISA EN ESPAÑOL

Dear Faithful of the Diocese of 
Jefferson City, 

As the great feast of Pentecost 
draws near, I ask you to prayerfully 
consider supporting two special 
collections which fund modern-day 
efforts to spread the Good News, 
similar to how the outpouring of 
the Holy Spirit encouraged the 
first Christians to proclaim Christ’s 
salvation “to the ends of the earth.” 

During our liturgies on the 
weekend of Pentecost, June 9, we 
will take a special collection for the 
Catholic Communication Campaign 
and The Catholic University of 
America. 

In the Philippines, the island of 
Samar is home to nearly two million 
people, about 90% of whom are 
Catholic. Radio is a critical source 
of information for those who live 
in remote villages. The Catholic 
Church has provided the people of 
Samar with spiritual programming 
through a dedicated radio station 
for 20 years. But in 2013, Typhoon 
Haiyan destroyed the entire radio 
station, effectively isolating many 
from important life-sustaining 

information and spiritual solace 
during a very difficult situation. The 
Catholic Communication Campaign 
is providing funds to assist in the 
rebuilding of the radio station.

The Catholic University of 
America in Washington, D.C. shares 
the Good News by engaging its 
students to discover knowledge 
and truth through excellence in 
teaching and research. With its 12 
schools and 23 research centers, 
the University provides an excep-
tional Catholic education to almost 
7,000 students annually. By way of 
its many programs, such as those in 
ethical business practices; classical 
architecture; intelligence studies; 
neuroscience; nursing; Spanish 
language and Hispanic ministry; 
social service; and Catholic bioethics 



MASS INTENTIONS

PARISH COLLECTION

May 19, 2019

Envelopes: $7,190.00
Loose: $7,130.00

Total: $14,320.00

Last Year: $12,053.00

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS

WEEKLY PARISH SCHEDULE

Are you or a family member ill, in the hospital, or homebound and would like to be included in the Prayers of the Faithful at Mass or in the 
bulletin? Please contact the office at 365-2241or email ourladylake@sbcglobal.com. 

Names will be listed for a few weeks unless the office is notified that continued prayer is needed.

Contact: Luke Graessle

Mary Schutzenhofer
Parishioners

Ralph Franklin
Mary Makarewicz

Sue Barry
Special Intention

Vera Scherer
Donna Byers

Bazel & Lorene Pauley
Gary Adler
Sue Barry

Richard Daly
Parishioners

Money donated for donuts on 
Sunday, June 2nd will benefit the 
Parish Charity. Any Knight or Lady 
Knight who can help with Donut 
Sundays, please contact Don Koch 
at 573-286-6229.

Saturday	 June 1		  5:00 pm
Sunday		 June 2		  8:00 am
Sunday		 June 2		  10:00 am
Domingo	 Junio 2		 6:00 pm
Monday	 June 3		  No Mass
Tuesday	 June 4		  8:00 am
Wednesday	 June 5		  6:00 pm
Thursday	 June 6		  8:00 am
Friday		  June 7		  8:00 am
Friday		  June 7		  10:00 am
Saturday	 June 8		  5:00 pm
Sunday		 June 9		  8:00 am
Sunday		 June 9		  10:00 am
Domingo	 Junio 9		 6:00 pm

MONDAY, JUNE 3
K of C Planning Meeting | 7:00 pm

TUESDAY, JUNE 4
Rosary | 8:45 am
Taize | 5:30 pm

WEDNESDAY, JUNE 5
Wednesday Workshop | 8:30 am

Adoration | 5:00 pm
ESL | 5:30 pm

THURSDAY, JUNE 6
Fellowship Breakfast | 8:45 am

Staff Meeting | 2:00 pm
Education Commission | 6:00 pm

FRIDAY, JUNE 7
Scripture Study | 8:45 am

SATURDAY, JUNE 8
Reconciliation | 4:00 pm

First Communion | 5:00 pm

SUNDAY, JUNE 9
K of C Donuts | 9:00 & 11:00 am

Vigil Mass
The Ascension of the Lord
The Ascension of the Lord
La Ascensión del Señor
St. Charles Lwanga and Companions

St. Boniface
St. Norbert

1st Friday at Lakeside Meadows
Vigil Mass
Pentecost
Pentecost
Pentecostés

Office Support Staff  Opening at 
Our Lady of the Lake: 

 
Susan Ziegler has been an 

essential part of the life and ministry 
of Our Lady of the Lake. She is 
retiring from her work in the parish 
office soon. We are looking for 
someone who would be able to work 
a part-time position, 20 hours or 
fewer, for office support staff. The 
plan is to have someone be able to 
start before the middle of June to be 
assisted by Susan in transitioning 
into the job. 

Please email Msgr. Makarewicz, 
marmak3261@att.net, if you are 
interested in an office staff position 
at the Our Lady of the Lake. He will 
then get you an application packet 
to fill out.

PARISHIONER NEWS

Catholic Missourian Newspaper:

The Catholic Church has been 
given the commandment to 
evangelize to all peoples. It is our 
duty to spread the Good News of 
workings of the Holy Spirit among 
us. While we are growing our digital 
outreach, The Catholic Missourian 
has been our primary tool for 
evangelization since the Diocese 
was founded.  Sometimes it is the 
only Catholic print publication in 
a household and it is critical our 
people have a Catholic perspective 
on contemporary issues.  It is an 
effective extension of the teaching 
role of the Bishop. 

Policy is that all parishes in the 
Diocese subsidize a copy for each 
of its families. Considering what we 
pay for cable, mobile phones, or 
the internet, $14 is a bargain for a 
year’s subscription. 

If you receive offertory envelopes, 
please use the green one this 
month. If you give online, after you 
log in, click on Give a New Gift, 
scroll to Catholic Missourian, and 
select one time gift. A third option 
is to use the Welcome envelopes 
located at all church entrances and 
write on there “Catholic Missourian.”

This will help us ensure that we 
meet our obligation to spread the 
Good News.



We are grateful for your support of our church. Online Giving allows you to make contributions to our church without having to write checks or 
worry about donations. The sit lets you set up automatic contributions and enables you to change the timing or the amount of your gift at any time. 

Go to: ourladyofthelakelakeozark.net and click on Online Giving to sign up.

PRAYERS FOR RECOVERY

PRAYERS FOR THE MILITARY

WORSHIP & SPIRITUALITY
Chair: Carolyn Loraine

May they place their trust and 
confidence in the Lord Jesus Christ:

Jim Harper, Ken Bowden, Darren 
Donnely, John Ketterer, Rick & 
Barbara Sefcik, Glen & Cecilia King, 
Terry Campbell, Mary Burke, Anne 
Beecher, Kristen Roethemeir, Bob 
Barr, Diane Moores, Jon Vona, 
Earline Distler, Russ Russell,  John 
Balazs, Kitty McCarthy, Sue Cotter, 
and Kitty Bagby

LCDR Christopher Boehm
Capt. Dan Collini
Sgt. John Cobb

CPO Matt Culver USN-SEAL 6
A1C Ethan DeGraffenreid

CW03 Leroy F. Gilbert
Sgt. George Thomas Gross

E7 M/Sgt. Amanda Hammond   
E3 Aaron Helms

Major Michael Lucky
1st Sgt. Christopher Metz

1st Lt. Thomas Nelson
SPC Austin Nye

Jayson D. Osborne (Air Force)
CW4 Kent Rackers

Tech. Sgt. Kevin Reilly
S/Sgt. Adam Rentsch

S/Sgt. Daniel E Reynolds
SPC Chris Riley

SPC John M. Schneider
1st Lt. Adam H. Still

Sgt. Justin C. Thomas
S/Sgt. Matthew Willis 

LCDR Tony Wolfe
Lt. Nicholas Zahn  
A1C Jacob Zahn

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SERVICE!

FIRST FRIDAY MASS
Friday, June 7th there will be a First 
Friday mass at Lakeside Meadows 
Nursing Home (behind Hy-Vee) at 

10:00 AM. 
All are welcome!

Through the Holy Waters 
of Baptism we welcome 

Kit Kelly
into the Family of 
Christ’s Church. The Diocese of Jefferson City 

warns the public of what appears 
to be an ongoing phishing scam 
involving TEXTS and EMAILS 
purportedly from priests or parish/
Chancery staff. This scam has hit 
many parishes across the United 
States. 

The email or text purports to be 
from a person the target knows, 
such as one’s pastor, a parish staff 
member, the bishop or someone 
else from the Church. If the target 
responds to the fake email or text, 
the sender will follow up with a 
request for some sort of monetary 
assistance, often for gift cards or 
iTune cards. 

It is truly unfortunate cyber 
criminals will attempt to exploit the 
generous nature of our community. 
Sending emails or texts asking 
for cash or gifts cards is not how 
priests, parishes or the Diocese of 
Jefferson City seeks financial assis-
tance for our work. If you receive an 
email or text from a trusted church 
personnel asking for assistance, 
confirm by calling that person and 
do NOT respond to the email or text. 

The FBI website address to file an 
online Internet crime complaint is 
https://www.ic3.gov.

Cantors:

We are looking for more youths 
to cantor for our Masses at Our 
Lady of the Lake Catholic Church. If 
you are in Grade 7 or older, please 
consider cantoring at Mass. Please 
speak with Steve Jannetti after any 
of the Masses to become a cantor. 
You do not have to read music to 
become a cantor.

Our Old Gather Hymnals:

If you our your family memori-
alized one of our old Gather 
Hymnals and would like your 
hymnal, please speak with Steve 
Jannetti after Mass. The old Gather 
hymnals are in the chapel in alpha-
betical order and are available to the 
families who did these memorials 25 
years ago.

CHOIR & MUSIC



EDUCATION COMMISSION
Chair: Linda Adams

LIKE US ON FACEBOOK
Our Lady of the Lake, 
Lake Ozark, Missouri

COMO NOSOTROS EN FACEBOOK
Nuestrá Señora del Lago Iglesia 

Católica

CHILDREN’S LITURGY 
SCHEDULE

Week 1 | Dianne Richardson
Week 2 | Joan Wolf
Week 3 | Barb Hermreck
Week 4/5 | Suzanna Stipanitz

We could use volunteers to be 
assistants during this time for the 
safety of the children. Anyone 6th 
grade or above would be welcome to 
help. Please contact the office.

continued from cover...

Cover to Cover Book Club

The book for June is:
Educated 

by Tara Westover
It will be discussed at the meeting 

Monday, June 24th 
6:00 pm

Bestgen Hall.  

Anne Beecher will lead the 
discussion.  A light snack will be 
provided; please bring your own 

beverage.  It usually lasts about an 
hour; join us for great discussion 

and fellowship.  

The Club is looking for someone 
to facilitate the group. Responsi-

bilities are easy:
1) Email the monthly book title to 

the group and office staff.
2) Keep the bag of book titles 

from which to choose 
3) Pick up key to Bestgen the day 
of the meeting and return it the 

next day.

Contact Mel Graessle if interested.

LIBRARY CORNER

If you do not yet have a library 
card number, please contact Kelly in 
the office, Monday - Friday 8 am - 
4:30, or email me at olloffice2018@
sbcglobal.net.

Teen Summer Reading:

“If you are what you should be, 
you will set the whole world ablaze!”

~Pope Saint John Paul II, 
paraphrasing St. Catherine of Siena, 
World Youth Day 2000

“Ablaze: Stories of Daring Teen 
Saints” & “Radiate: More Stories 
of Daring Teen Saints” by Colleen 
Swaim are just two of the teen books 
contained in our parish library. 
Between the pages of these books, 
you will find stories of life, death, 
joy, sorrow, ecstasy, and pain. The 
full extent of the human condition 
reveled through the lives of ordinary 
teens in extraordinary circumstances 
who chose to live their faith. You 
will also find question upon which to 
meditate and prayers to enrich your 
faith life.

Great reads for teens and adults 
alike.

- Kelly Hamrin, Parish Librarian, 
Our Lady of the Lady of the Lake 
Catholic Church

the University prepares students to 
respond to the many issues facing 
the Church and society today.

Your generous support for the 
Catholic Communication Campaign 
and for The Catholic University of 
America ensures that many people, 
from the villagers on the remote 
island of Samar to the next gener-
ation of lay leaders being educated 
at CUA, can receive the Gospel and 
have their lives transformed. Thank 
you for your prayerful support of 
these two special collections.

With my prayers that God bless 
you richly with the gifts of the Holy 
Spirit, I am

Sincerely yours in Christ,
Most Reverend W. Shawn McKnight, 
S.T.D.
Bishop of Jefferson City

Women’s Social
Tuesday, June 4th

All Women are Invited!

5:30 pm
Taize Prayer in the Chapel

6:00 pm
Socializing at 

Shawnee Bluff Winery


